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D-10-18-02  

Date:  October 11, 2018 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Title Services 

From: Business Licensing and Consumer Services 

RE:  Upgrade of Professional Specialty Licenses 

 

In a continual effort to improve Maryland products, and to enhance the customer 

experience, the MDOT MVA has undergone a project to upgrade the professional 

specialty licenses.    

 

We have redesigned the salesman license and the title representative license.  

Below are examples of the newly designed licenses which will go into effect on 

October 15, 2018.   

 

The procedure for processing the license has not changed.  The appearance of the 

license is the only change.   

 

The old-style licenses are acceptable until the renewal period.  The old-style 

licenses with varied colored backgrounds will be in circulation until 2021.   

 

Vehicle Sales License    Title Service Representative License 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

******* 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (410) 787-2950 or 

email at mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov. 
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